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    Hi all, so this is my November board report.

So for the mechanic shop, they have completed 53 work orders, which were 
changing out of summer tread to traction tires, replacing all windshield wipers 
on buses and cars, replaced 2 fuel pumps to the propane buses. The white team 
bus # 2222, is up and running so we have 3 charters available for the upcoming 
sport events. The 2 white charters are in need of replacement. Also, they have 
been getting all snow removal equipment ready when needed. The main 
purpose for our winter equipment is to clear our bus routes and help out 
around all schools, I hope the other snow removal department is winter ready, 
so we can form a great team, when needed. 

So as for the office, just doing bills, and phones, and OPI updates.

As for the trip personal, we had 20 trips, we had a short break in our sport trips, 
this made our routes much easier. The transportation is waiting to have a DOT 
drug test for one new driver. We have 2 personnel that are out on family 
medical leave, when they return to duty with the new driver, we should have a 
full roster.  YAY!!

So, for the disciplinary department they had 31 write ups, with 5 removals. We 
are still looking for bus monitors. I’m hoping with the upcoming holidays the 
students will get recharged with happiness, LOL. 

This is my November report thanks for reading God bless.  


